
From: Chambers - Hamilton DP  

Sent: Thursday, 1 February 2018 4:45 PM 
To: Michael Nguyen 

Cc: 'Vince.Rogers@ashurst.com'; Andrew.Wydmanski@ashurst.com; Zach Duncalfe; AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2016/3 Proposed Helicopter Award 

 
Dear Mr Nguyen 
 
I refer to the above matter and your email below.  
 
Deputy President Hamilton has considered your request and agreed to adjourn the matter to 
Friday, 16 February 2018 at 2pm AEDT.  
 
An amended Notice of Listing will be issued shortly.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Carolyn Lam 
Associate to Deputy President Hamilton 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: +61 3 8656 4526 
chambers.hamilton.dp@fwc.gov.au 
 
11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000 
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
 
www.fwc.gov.au  
 
From: Michael Nguyen [mailto:michael.nguyen@amwu.org.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 1 February 2018 1:27 PM 
To: Chambers - Hamilton DP 

Cc: 'Vince.Rogers@ashurst.com'; Andrew.Wydmanski@ashurst.com; Zach Duncalfe 

Subject: AM2016/3 Proposed Helicopter Award 

 
Dear Associate to Deputy President Hamilton, 
 
I just tried to call chambers to discuss this request prior to emailing without success. 
 
I am writing on behalf of the AMWU, AWU and Babcock to request an adjournment of the mention 
due to occur tomorrow 2 February 2018 to allow for some time for the parties to further narrow the 
issues in dispute regarding the terms of the proposed Award. 
 
We have been in preliminary discussions and believe that we can further narrow the issues through 
a conference between the parties.  Babcock and the AMWU will be organising a conference to occur 
before Friday 16 February 2018, with the exact time currently being worked out from a few options. 
 
We would be ready to report back with the outcome of discussions after Friday 16 February 2018. 
 
This will hopefully save the Commission time arbitrating only the issues which are in dispute 
between the parties. 
 
Regards 
 

mailto:chambers.hamilton.dp@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/
mailto:michael.nguyen@amwu.org.au
mailto:Andrew.Wydmanski@ashurst.com


Michael 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Michael Nguyen 
Senior Research Officer 
Australian Manufacturing Workers' Union 
e. michael.nguyen@amwu.org.au 
p. +61 2 8868 1500 | f. +61 2 9897 9275  
w. www.amwu.org.au 
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